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OJK-220524-107671

ANNOUNCEMENT

NUMBER PENG-17/PD.02/2024

ABOUT

LOSS ADJUSTER BUSINESS LICENSE APPROVAL TO PT PROXIMA INDONESIA LOSS
ADJUSTING

We hereby announced that the Financial Services Authority (OJK) has granted Business

License for Loss Adjuster Company as follows:

Name : PT Proxima Indonesia Loss Adjusting

Number : KEP-42/D.05/2024

Date : 20th May 2024

About : Loss Adjuster Business License Approval to PT Proxima Indonesia Loss

Adjusting

PT Proxima Indonesia Loss Adjusting head office is located at Jl. Tebet Timur III No. 36,

RT.4/RW.7, Kel. Tebet Timur, Kec. Tebet, Kota Jakarta Selatan, 12820.

The granting of the business license is effective since the decision of the Board of

Commissioners of OJK is made.

With the granting of this business license, PT Proxima Indonesia Loss Adjusting is

required to carry out business activities by implementing sound business practices and

consistently referring to the applicable laws and regulations.

This announcement should be widely disseminated.

Set in Jakarta

At the date of 27 May 2024

Head of Licensing and Specialized

Inspection for Insurance, Surety and

Pension Fund Industry Department

Asep Iskandar
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